West Fork Parks Committee Meeting Minutes
August 15, 2017
Members Present: Kari Waterson, John Karnes, Susan Neyman
Granville Wynn 
Members Absent: Darrin Byrum, T.J. Howerton
Others Present: Chad Harrison-Parks Director, Mayor Heith Caudle
Meeting called to session: 5:30 pm
Public Forum: N\A
July Minutes: The committee reviewed and approved the July minutes.
Budget – July: The committee reviewed and approved the July budget.  
Old Business:
Meeting Times\Dates: The Committee scheduled the next Park’s Committee meeting for September 18, 2017 at 5:30 pm.
Pee Wee Football\Cheer: The Director informed the Committee on the status of the program and presented them a schedule for the season. The WCFL league will be playing some interleague games with the Impact League to provide more games and teams to compete against.
Employee: The Committee reviewed the applications for the Park’s employee position. The Committee recommended the hiring of Sarah Sagely as the new employee. The Director agreed that Sarah was the best option for the department and would offer her the job.
Carter Park Projects: The Director informed the Committee of an estimate to repair and upgrade our tennis and basketball courts at Carter Park. The Committee approved the repairs at the estimated cost. The Director will move forward on getting the project started. The Committee discussed some upgrades and additions to the bathrooms at the park.  The Director would like to install changing tables in both restrooms, as well as, electric hand dryers and motion detected lighting to make the facility more energy efficient. The Committee approved making these upgrades under this year’s budget if possible or the bathroom upgrades could be budgeted in for next year, if necessary.
New Business: 
Parks Committee Member: The Director informed the Committee William Mason has resigned from the Committee and T.J. Howerton is moving outside the city limits. With the resignation of William, T.J. can remain on the Committee as one of the two representatives allowed to reside outside of the city limits, per Parks Committee ordinance. The Committee decided to advertise the open position and hopes to select a candidate for recommendation to the Mayor and City Council at the September Park’s Committee meeting.
Adjourn: 7:15 pm
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